Town of Windsor
Is Accepting Bids
For Road Sand

Please Take Notice that the Town Board of the Town of Windsor, Windsor, New York,
will accept sealed bids for the purchase of Road Sand. All bids must be received in a
sealed envelope marked “Bid for Road Sand” and be accompanied by a “Non-Collusive
Certificate.” Bid specifications can be obtained from the Town of Windsor’s website;
www.windsorny.org or by contacting the office of the Town Clerk by phone 607-655-
2023 or email windsortc1@echoes.net

Bids will be received by the Town of Windsor Town Clerk, at the Town Hall, until 3:30
P.M. on, June 12, 2023. Bids will be publicly opened and read aloud at the Windsor
Town Board Meeting to be held at 7:00 P.M. on June 14, 2023 at the Windsor Town
Hall, 124 Main Street, Windsor, NY 13865.
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